
 

 

 

 

 

The Institution of Engineers (India) 
 

 

Keeping the interests of our students in view, and the emerging scenario 

about holding of examinations by the NTA and other Universities, the 

Council at its 709
th

 meeting held on 30-31 July 2021 at Hyderabad decided 

that the Winter 2020 Sections A & B examinations will be held during  

11-17 Sep 2021 in physical mode and the number of Centres should be 

reduced and the examinations should be conducted as per the laid down 

norms maintaining necessary COVID-19 protocols. Amidst COVID-19 

pandemic, IEI has drawn up a comprehensive plan for implementation 

based on relevant instructions, guidelines and orders. This is to assure the 

safety of both the candidates and all functionaries involved in the conduct 

of the examination.  There may be all possibilities of sudden changes in 

the situation under the jurisdiction of a particular centre due to third wave 

surge in Covid-19 across the country.  

 

Development related to Winter 2020 examinations will be available under 

Academics in the notice board in www.ieindia.org from time to time. 

http://www.ieindia.org/

